

YSGOL Y WAUN - NEWSLETTER



FRIDAY 15th November 2019 www.ysgolywaun.co.uk

CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE!

We are busy making arrangements for our Criw Cymraeg Stall for this year's Christmas Fair when we will be having a "Find Dewi the Dragon" game and selling "Pamper Hampers".

Donations of unopened bottles of bubble bath, shower creams, body lotions, face masks, etc would be much appreciated - diolch yn fawr!!

CHILDREN IN NEED DAY

Thank you all for your wonderful support for this year's Children in Need Day and raising money for this very worthwhile appeal by coming into school in your pyjama's or own clothes -£304.00 has been raised. Diolch yn fawr pawb!!

FRIENDS OF YSGOL Y WAUN

The Friends of Ysgol Y Waun are very busy making arrangements for this year's **Christmas Fair which will be held 3.30 p.m. to 5 p.m. on Thursday, 28th November on the Lloyd's Lane site**. There will be various stalls – Toys, Games, Christmas Tattoos, Turkey Baps and Waffles for you all to enjoy!!

Donations of the following would be much appreciated –

- Nursery Sweets
- Reception Bottles (full)
- Year 1 Chocolate Bars
- Year 2 Sweets
- Year 3 Bottles (full)
- Year 4 Chocolate Bars
- Year 5 Bottles (full)
- Year 6 Cakes

If you are able to help on the day either setting up or manning a stall please let either Mrs Pearce or Mrs Gardner know.

We would also like to thank all of the families who have been supporting the "1234 I Declare a Penny War" by bringing in loose change to help fill your class bottles – this will run until the 20th December – keep hunting out those odd coins and loose change to bring in and help your class win the Penny War for a special treat for the whole class!!

THE SUN - BOOKS FOR SCHOOLS

The Sun Newspaper has teamed up with Collins Big Cat to offer schools a free pack of books worth £600.

School Tokens will be available to collect from The Sun starting Saturday 23rd November. We will send a note out to parents next week.

WALES V BOSNIA

Tickets have today been allocated and sent home to the Chapel Lane families who sent in a request form and some Lloyd's Lane families. If you have not received your tickets from school please collect them directly from the Old Stand (Mold Road) at the Racecourse on Tuesday when you go to watch the game.

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY

Photographers from Tempest will be visiting the school next Wednesday, 20th November, to take individual and family group photographs.

- Family photographs that include older or younger children that do not currently attend Ysgol Y Waun will be taken from 8.15 a.m. to 9 a.m. on the Chapel Lane site.
- Children will be taken from their classes during the school day for individual photographs and family groups within Ysgol Y Waun (Lloyd's lane older brothers and sisters will be brought across by staff members for these).

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES!

Wednesday 20th November - Tempest Photography for Individual and Family Group photographs

Thursday 28th November - Friends of Ysgol Y Waun Christmas Fair

Thursday 5th December - Friends of Ysgol Y Waun Film Night

CHRISTMAS CONCERTS

Monday 16th December - 9.30 a.m. Nursery Christmas Concert

Tuesday 17^{th} December – 1 p.m. Foundation Phase (Reception, Years 1 & 2) Christmas Concert

Wednesday 18th December - 1 p.m. Foundation Phase (Reception, Years 1 & 2) Christmas Concert

Wednesday 18th December - 6.30 p.m. K S 2 (Lloyds Lane pupils) Christmas Concert

Thursday 19th December - 1 p.m. K S 2 (Lloyds Lane pupils) Christmas Concert

Thursday 19th December - 6 p.m. Foundation Phase (Reception, Years 1 & 2) Christmas Concert

Friday 20^{th} December – school closes for Christmas Holidays and re-opens on Tuesday 7^{th} January 2020